
 

Notice of proposal for construction of a Waterdrome at Lyttelton Harbour 
– Extension to Submissions Period 
The Civil Aviation Authority has received notification from Peninsula Air Limited of a 
proposal to construct a Waterdrome at Lyttelton Harbour. The period for submissions 
has now been extended to the 31 May 2019. 

Pursuant to Civil Aviation Rule 157.9, the Director of Civil Aviation is conducting an 
aeronautical study to consider the effects of the proposed action. In particular, the 
aeronautical study shall consider the following: 

· The effect the proposed action would have on existing or contemplated aerodrome traffic 
circuits of neighbouring aerodromes. 

· The effect the proposed action would have on existing and projected airspace uses. 

· The effect the proposed action would have on the safety of persons and property on the 
ground. 

· The effect the existing or proposed man-made objects and natural objects within the 
affected area would have on the proposed action. 

In accordance with Civil Aviation Rule 157.9(b) the Director invites interested parties 
to make submissions concerning the proposal. Submissions should quote Work Request 
19/157/3 and be addressed to: 

Group Executive Officer 
Aviation Infrastructure & Personnel 
Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand 
PO Box 3555 
Wellington 6140 
Fax: 04-569-2024 
Email: aerodromes@caa.govt.nz 

Closing date for submissions 31 May 2019. 
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